
Entries close Friday 2 August 2024
*Terms and conditions: In submitting an entry, you grant permission for it to be used by NEAA. You agree to allow NEAA to have full use of images 

including photographs containing your image/likeness. It is understood these images may be used for promotional, news, online multimedia, research 
and/or educational purposes by and for the NEAA. Winners will be acknowledged, and their name and school may be published.

Please note only one entry per school in each category.
Entries are to be emailed to eo@neaa.edu.au.

Prizes
Primary Students

The Primary winner from each state will receive a $25 book voucher.

Secondary Students
The Secondary winner from each state will receive a $50 book voucher.

Winning entries from each state and category will be loaded onto the NEAA website 
for sharing amongst our NEAA schools.

The Nagle Education Alliance of Australia (NEAA) 
invites students from both NEAA Primary and Secondary schools to submit an entry in our 2024 Nagle Prize. 

In 2024, we are asking students to develop an entry that focuses on the value of Hospitality. 
Entries must reflect how your school displays the value of Hospitality. We ask students to think about the word 

hospitality and provide examples of how Nano’s ‘good works or deeds’ are carried out in your school community.

Entries can be presented in any medium that students feel suitable 
eg a short story, a piece of poetry, a musical piece, or a small video drama piece.
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